From: Joe Moore <joe@joemoore.org>
Sent: Friday, February 24, 2017 7:14 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: Conference in Taiwan 

 

Dear Steve, 

Please be advised I attended an international conference in Taipei, Taiwan, on participatory budgeting. The conference was sponsored by the Taiwan Foundation Democracy. I was asked to speak on Chicago's experience with Participatory Budgeting. The conference was held on February 17-19, 2017. The foundation covered my hotel, airfare and lunch and dinner costs.

Sincerely,

Joe Moore

